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Driving home from work one day last week, I noticed a sign on the roadside 
where I live on 2194 W, Hickory, Ky. It advised a cell tower Is planned to be 
built on this sight. I asked around and sure enough a tower Is to be built next to 
my home. I object to another cell tower being built in this residential 
neighborhood. 
I love living In the country where everything grows green and beautiful and I do 
not want to take a chance of seeing crops die. I also do not want to look out my 
window and see blinking lights. We have a safe healthy environment and there 
Is no reason to construct another tower. AT & T Is surely aware of the dangers 
radiating from cell towers. Consider all these reasons and move the tower to an 
area where no people reside. The farmer who owns the land on the proposed 
sight has more land where the tower could be constructed not affecting so 
many residents. 

Robert Puckett 




